
APPENDIX F 
 

 
East Carolina University Requests Discontinuation 

of the Master of Physical Therapy 
 
 

The Board of Governors has authorized East Carolina University to offer a Doctor 
of Physical Therapy degree.  At the time of that authorization, ECU indicated it 
would begin to phase out the Master of Physical Therapy.  Either degree can 
function as the entry-level degree for the profession.  East Carolina now requests the 
discontinuation of the Master of Physical Therapy. 


